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llinois Solar For All Program
Provides Incentive to Go Solar
and Lower Energy Costs

@ What is the Program?
Ilinois Solar for All (ILSFA) program increases accessibility
to solar energy for low-income households, non-profit
organizations, and public facilities by providing incentives to
help make solar more affordable. The ILSFA Low-Income
Distributed Generation sub-program (ILSFA-LIDG), one of
three within ILSFA, provides incentives for solar installations
which are located at residential properties occupied by
low-income households.

As an Approved Vendor Designee in the Illinois Solar for
All program, StraightUp Solar can assist you in accessing
this program to fund your solar photovoltaic (PV) system.

@ You May be a Candidate!
Our initial analysis indicates that installing a solar PV system
on your property can reduce your energy bill. The eligibility
aiteria for multi-family residential properties to qualify for
the ILSFA-LIDG program require that at least half of the
units on your property are occupied by households with
incomes of 80% or less of the area median income.

Straightup St. Louis, MO | Bloomington, IL = www.StraightUpSolar.com | (844) 97-SOLAR



